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Honorable Chairwoman and Committee Members, 

As a tax payer of Kansas, I do not wish for any of my taxes to go to support abortion access in any way, 

nor do I want abortion clinics to be able to purchase insurance through the Healthcare Stabilization 

Fund. Please work diligently to setup legislation preventing this. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Seth Graber 

Lenexa, Kansas 

 


